
 
 

   
   

News Story - Ramadhan 
 

With it being the start of 
Ramadhan this week, children 
have been learning all about 
this blessed month.  
 
Children have been going 
through the advent calendar on 
a daily basis and learning a new 
‘good deed’ to do for the day.  
 
Children made some Ramadhan 
lanterns to take home and 
decorate their windows. 
 
Preschool children also made 
special Ramadhan cards for 
loved ones and enjoyed looking 

at different foods for the 
Ramadhan hamper.  
 
Toddlers enjoyed decorating little 
masjid’s and making cards for 
loved ones.  
 
Both groups have talked a lot 
about Ramadhan during 
registration and end of session, 
‘why we are fasting’, ‘what extra 
deeds we carry out during this 
blessed month’ and all children 
enjoyed talking about sitting 
down for iftari time with their 
families and eating dates first! 
 
Children have also enjoyed 
listening to ‘Welcome O 
Ramadhan’ nasheed.  
 


